  

To: 
Larry Krissek, Chair, ASC Committee on Curriculum and Instruction (CCI)

From:
James Fredal, CCI Sciences Subcommittee

Re: 
Semester Conversion Proposal for Earth Sciences BA

Date: April 27, 2011

Larry:

The Social, Behavioral, Biological, Mathematical and Physical Sciences Subcommittee of the CCI met on March 14th to review the proposed semester conversion plan for the Earth Sciences BA and voted unanimously to approve the proposal and to send it forward to the full CCI pending a few small changes and questions.   The Earth Sciences BA is being converted with minimal changes from its quarter version.  The program is requesting a name change from Geological Science to the more encompassing Earth Sciences to match the name of the unit and better reflect the range of course work and directions possible for majors and graduates.  The other primary change is the establishment of a maximum number of credit hours at the 2000 level to add rigor to the program, and the addition of an option to count up to 6 hours  (3000 level or above, with approval) outside of Earth Sciences toward the major so that students can benefit from strong courses outside the unit and tailor their degree to their interests.  In other ways, the program is a straightforward conversion from quarters.  

The committee identified a few small corrections on the initial proposal which have since been addressed in a rather brilliant and inspiring manner, and so we unhesitatingly approve the proposal and forward it to the full CCI with a curiously strong endorsement for  its unanimous approval.

Thanks,

Jim Fredal

cc: Bernadette Vankeerbergan
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